


Practical Paediatrics in primary care course available to trainee and qualified ACPs
21st and 22nd March 2024

This 2-day course is aimed at Advanced practitioners that see children in primary care services and are either new to seeing children or want to increase their skills and knowledge around common presentations and their management. 
The course is led by Dr Edward Snelson who is an ex-GP but currently a paediatric consultant in a children’s emergency department. 
It is hoped that this course will enable ACPs to be more confident and competent managing children and support the wider primary care team. 
The course will be free to attend and will be held at the Hilton in York.
There are limited spaces so you must book to get a place. Please use this link to register your interest. Places will be confirmed via email. If you have any questions, please contact Sarah Fisher at sarah.fisher49@nhs.net
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